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Representative Lasee:

Attached is the draft that you requested concerning the filing and recording of
documents with registers of deeds and DFI.  Please note that I have incorporated your
requested changes concerning federal tax liens, although the language of the draft is
not identical to the language provided to me.  Please review this language in particular
to ensure that it satisfies your intent.  Also, please feel free to call if you have any
questions or desire any changes.

Robert J. Marchant
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261–4454
E–mail:  robert.marchant@legis.state.wi.us


